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We had our first bad snow of the school year and we had a lot parents calling to see if 

buses were running and if there was going to be school we reassured them that everything was 

running but some out of town may be a little late and that there was school.  We had a hard 

time getting gravel for the icy roads around the district.  The snow caught everybody off guard.   

 

 We purchased 2 vehicles for the district and one of the vehicles was faulty from 

the time we got it so we sent it right back to the dealer and they offered to fix or give another 

vehicle. 

 

 The mechanics been busy servicing the district vehicles and buses keeping them 

up to date.  We had some students cutting the back of the seats again in some of the buses.  

We let the parents know they will have to pay for the seats because we have to change the 

whole seat cover sometimes. 

 

 We went to Missoula to pick up an activity bus.  The turbo went out in it.  I-State 

had to fix it.  The bus is up and running again. 

  

 We had another activity bus air valve not opening to the booster when you step 

on your brakes only one side was grabbing.  We have to get it off so we can take it to Cutbank 

and order another one.  

 

 We had a total of 46 activity trips for the month of October 2018 and This 

concludes our report for this month.   

 

 


